
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives the Vice-President Nuri al-Maliki

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad, received

Vice President Nuri al-Maliki Tuesday 13/2/2018.

Both sides discussed the developments of the political scene, the upcoming elections and the

state-building challenge which is a necessity to maintain the achieved victories.

His eminence stressed the importance of communication between the political blocs to reach a

political calmness state and competition on the basis of electoral programs, reiterated his

assertion that the upcoming elections are crucial and will shift Iraq from the instability to

stability.


